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From: Coalition SWD

Sent: Thursday, June 24, 2021 11:56 AM
To: SCUSD Public Comment

Subject: Public comments on Items 9.3 an

Dear Board President Pritchett, Members and Superintendent Aguilar:
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Dr. Sadie Hedegard, and Geovanni Linares.
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Special Education Local Plan planning process. In fact, this was not our first comment on local
planning for special education. Over the past 10 years we have worked to create an awareness on
this Board that special education is a part of this district and the Board is responsible for student
outcomes. The Board must be well informed when considering whether to approve the plan.
However, year-after-year we have seen plans rubberstamped with little-to-no understanding on
|ssues or where the money is gomg You as SCUSD s Board must well-versed in this area and
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updates but the committee ran out of time. The SELPA director's updates have been placed at the
end of the agenda. As a result, parent members of the CAC have not been told about dates for the
committee to develop the Local Plan. And now the plan is already being presented.

CAC members who are also Coalition members have asked if a committee has been formed and how
to participate throughout the year In addltron we have been denied by the current Executlve team to
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Director has attempted to share updates, but other topics consumed the committee’s time and there
was no time left for a discussion on Local Plans. Sadly, the district lacks the voices of CAC members
on these important plans and needs to improve their efforts to engage parents and be transparent.

Not having a format with the CAC for which to review the Local Plan, our Coalition organizers will be
dedicated to reviewing the plans and submitting detailed comments in the near future before the plan
appears on a future consent agenda for Board approval.

Signed,
Coalition for Students with Disabilities

11.3 Public Hearing: SCUSD SELPA Local Plan — Governance, Annual Budget Plan, Annual
Service Plan (Christine Baeta, Dr. Sadie Hedegard, and Geovanni Linares)

Dear Board President Pritchett, Members and Superintendent
Aguilar:

This is the first year that the SELPA Director mentioned creatrng the commrttee requrred
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: Parent members of the CAC have not officially been

. invited to attend the committee to develop the Local Plan. The Committee was
mentioned at the last CAC meeting, but an invite did not go out yet to our
knowledge.




